State of South Carolina
Office of the Governor

Nigxl R, Havey 1205 PENDLETON STREET
GOVERNOR CoLuGMBLIA 29204

October 22, 2015

Mr. Steven Huei-Yuan Tai

Director

Taipei Economic and Cultural Office in Atlanta
1180 West Peachtree Street NW. Suite 800
Atlanta, Georgia 30309

Dear Mr. Steven Huei-Yuan Tai,

Thank you for your recent correspondence concerning the historic flood that occurred throughout
South Carolina.

Our state and her citizens have faced many challenges this vear but, as always. South Carolinians
step up during difficult times with love. compassion, and faith. As we recover from our losses.
we also come together to rebuild. and | want to personally thank you for your words of
encouragement.

Through these tragic times we have seen our communities face extreme hardshi p. yet we alwayvs
see our first responders and public servants at the forefront. neighbors helping neighbors, and
volunteers giving their time and donations to help serve others. This is Team South Carolina.
and this is what we do best. As we begin to recover, [ would encourage you 1o better South
Carolina by volunteering. You can do this by simply calling 211 or visiting
www.scemd.org/recovery-section/donations-and-volunteers.

Again, thank you for supporting Team South Carolina. God bless.

My vepy best,

NRI/al ;



